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What to expect this season 
As we continue to grow as a club and anticipate the upcoming 
changes in age group timing, coaches are continuing to 
closely evaluate players and make decisions on playing time, 
playing up and training players vs. full-time players. If you 
have questions about your individual child, speak with your 
coach(s) outside of normal practice/game time.  

In addition, there are changes regarding the banning of 
heading for children 10 and under. For more information about 
the heading ban and the potential age grouping changes for 
fall, visit the page on our website dedicated to these topics. 

Spring Tournaments: 

Rockford (4/8-4/10):  U8/U9 boys, U10 boys, U11 boys, U13 
boys, U9 girls, U11 girls and U14 girls (Finished with two 1st 
place and one 2nd place finish!) 

Peoria (4/22-4/241):  U8/U9 boys, U10 boys, U11 boys, U13 
boys, U9 girls, U11 girls, U12 girls  and U14 girls 

Champaign (5/6-5/8):  U8/U9 boys, U10 boys, U11 boys, U13 
boys, U9 girls, U11 girls, U12 girls  and U14 girls 

Decatur (5/13-5/15):  U8/U9 boys, U10 boys, U11 boys, U9 
girls, U11 girls, U12 girls  and U14 girls 

Wheaton (5/20-5/22):  U13 boys 

 
Spirit Wear & Uniforms  
Thanks to all who purchased spirit wear this winter. The profits 
go back to the club so your support is greatly appreciated! We 
are currently looking into new uniforms for the fall season, as 
our current uniform has been discontinued. Look for some new 
uniforms and spirit wear options after tryouts!   
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Welcome back! 

All of us at Millennium FC 
are looking forward to 
another great season of 
soccer!  

Please welcome our new 
board members! 
Vice President - Jeff Mavros 
Secretary - Jim Stahly 
Treasurer - Terry Forman 

A few reminders: 
 
Website:  
The Millennium FC Website is 
your portal to information 
about fees, upcoming 
meetings, etc.  

Church/Field Rules: 
*No parking on the grass or 
driveway, park in designated 
stalls only. 

*Avoid going into neighboring 
yards 

*Fields should not be used 
outside of practice times and 
club events. We (MFC) are 
liable for any accidents that 
occur on these fields, 
especially around soccer 
goals. We also request that 
players do NOT hang on the 
goals.  

http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=687427
http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=687427&mid=711935&newskeyid=HN1&newsid=84678&ctl=newsdetail
http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=687427
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Chicago Fire Summer Camp 
Sign-up for the Chicago Fire Soccer Camp that will be held 
at Millennium fields in the evening the week of June 13. 

Tryouts  
Tryouts for the Fall 2016/Spring 2017 Season will be held 
from 5:00-7:00pm on the following dates for both boys and 
girls. Please be sure to attend the specific tryout date based 
on the child's birth year: 
*U7/8 to U9 – Monday, 6/6 - Children born years 2008, 2009 
and 2010 
*U10/11 – Tuesday, 6/7 - Children born years 2006 & 2007 
*U12/13 – Wednesday, 6/8 - Children born years 2004 & 2005 
*U14/HS – Thursday, 6/9 - Children born years 2003, 2002, 
2001 & 2000 

Fundraisers  
We have some delicious fundraisers planned for this season! 
The first is a Schawn’s fundraiser. See details on our website. 
And spread the word to family and friends near and far!  

Field Maintenance  
We need individuals to help maintain our fields by mowing and 
lining the fields. Experience is not necessary. If interested, 
please contact our Field Maintenance Coordinator Roberto 
Lopez at (309) 287-5583 or allopez06@comcast.net. 

We’d like to thank our sponsors! 

Email info@millenniumfc for sponsorship information.  
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Our Board Members: 

President: Fernando 
Cornejo 
Vice President: Jeff Mavros 
Secretary: Jim Stahly 
Treasurer: Terry Forman

Board meetings are held the 2nd 
Wednesday of each month. To 
email the board, send an email to  
board@millenniumfc.com 

Directors/Coordinators 
Activities & Fundraising 
Director – Tracy Sprout  
 
Team Manager – Lara Raper

Coaching Director – Luis 
Cornejo

Communications – Lynn 
Whitlow

Fields – Todd Reinhart

Field Maintenance- 
Roberto Lopez

Marketing – Angela Raymer

Registrar – Kris Baber

Uniform/Spirit Wear – 
Jenny Cornejo

Website - Tracy Jennings

http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=803189
mailto:board@millenniumfc.com
http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=896275
http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=687427&mid=711935&newskeyid=HN1&newsid=95030&ctl=newsdetail
http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=687427&mid=711935&newskeyid=HN1&newsid=95119&ctl=newsdetail
mailto:allopez06@comcast.net
http://i
http://www.millenniumfc.com/Default.aspx?tabid=803189
mailto:board@millenniumfc.com

